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Shipmates & friends 

   The year 2020 will be a year that will go down in the history books. Covid-19 has caused so 

many more problems than just the illness that goes with it.  

   Businesses, employment and much more has suffered. 2021 has started out good, the vaccine 

is now being administered and hopefully be the end of 2021 covid-19 will be history.  

   This year’s reunion should prove to be one of the best, some great tours are lined up. The 

membership will vote in Mobile, to decide where we’re going in 2022 and 2023.  

    Also 2022 will be our election year, so if you’re itching to get a piece of the action, contact 

any board member and we’ll work to get you on board.  

   As most of you already know, we have launched our new site a couple of months ago and we 

have gone e-commerce.  

   That basically means you can now pay dues, make donations, buy from the ship store plus 

few other things.  

   Since going live, we’ve pick up many new members, donations to the association and 

scholarship fund have increased as well. We are no longer a small operation, we’re now big 

business and going e-commerce was great move. Kudos to Bill lack for seeing it through. 

  I have been in the president’s position since the San Antonio reunion in 1995, with the 

exception of 2 years.  

   My current plans are to step down in 2022 and pass the baton to my replacement. 

   It has been a lot of fun, but there were some trying times, not many, but a few. It’s really been 

an honor and a pleasure to serve the Association as the president. Anyway, looking forward to 

seeing everyone in Mobile.  

Have fun but be safe. 

Brad Senter CVA-60 1961-64 

 

 

http://www.uss-saratoga.com/


 

 

message from the secretary 

 

  Shipmates, with this June 2021 newsletter, you may notice the insert explaining that the 2021 dues are now due.  
  

    Please remember if you are a LIFE MEMBER or have already paid your dues for 2021, you do not need to pay again.  
 

     Please look at the mailing address on the envelope this newsletter came in. There is a notation on the envelope. If it says “Life 

Member” you do not need to pay. If it says “Dues paid 2021” that means you paid your dues already for 2021 and do not have to pay 

again.  

 

     If it says any other year: such as 2018 or 2019 or 2020 (or older) you need to send in dues. Our Bylaws specify dues must be current 

to remaine on the mailing list.  

      

     We cease sending mailings and directories once dues have elapsed 3 years. If you are unsure of your status or question the envelope 

notation, please send me an email or reach out to me and I will be happy to help. 

REUNION 2021 - Mobile, Alabama  
Holiday Inn Downtown Historic District 

  
               WHERE: Holiday Inn Downtown – 301 Government St, Mobile, AL 36602  
 WHEN: Wednesday, Oct 20, 2021 through Sunday, Oct 24, 2021 

 ROOM RATE: $121.00 per day 

 BREAKFAST $ 7.00 Per person for the buffet. 
   

 Hotel Reservations: Call the hotel directly for your room: (251) 694-0100 ask for the USS Saratoga Reunion special rate.  

   

      There is a link on the Association website to register for the reunion.  
   

     This must be done if you wish to attend any activities, special events, dinners, bus tours, etc. All reunion registrations will once 

again be handled by Military Reunion Planners. Please see the Reunion link on our website: www.uss-saratoga.com. Also, all the 
details are in this newsletter if you do not wish to use the computer.  
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Rev. Dr. Lee Martin                                                                                                      Capt. Steve Bird CHC 

 

Dear Shipmates, 

        It was previously announced that after having served for 6 years as one of the Association Chaplains, I am choosing to step aside 

from my position at the conclusion of the forthcoming reunion in Mobile, AL. 

       I would like to do so in order to change the pace of my activities within and outside the Association and in order that another 

clergy in the ship’s company may come forward and have the enjoyable opportunity of serving the Association in the capacity of Co-

Chaplain along with Chaplain Stephen Bird, Capt., CHC, USN, (Ret.). 

     We are extremely fortunate to have acquired Chaplain Bird for the chaplaincy services of the Association. His extensive pastoral 

experience as a Navy Chaplain provides a wonderful asset to the chaplaincy role in our organization.  

       I am looking forward to a long and pleasant relationship with Chaplain Steve and the future co-chaplain as they provide pastoral 

services to our shipmates and their families. Of course, should either of our chaplains get into a “pinch” in the performance of their 

duties, I will be happy, if able, to respond to their need.  

      In conclusion, I was asked to provide a message for the newsletter which I am honored to oblige. So, here we go: 

SOMEONE WHO CARES 

 Imagine this fictional scene from centuries ago: A man traveling by foot for several hours through the lush countryside notices 

in the distance columns of black smoke bellowing into the sky. Drawing closer, he sees a huge castle that is spewing smoke and flames 

everywhere. His gaze is transfixed upon the spectacle before him. He wonders to himself, “Does anyone care about this terrible and 

devastating situation?” Unnoticed, a man approaches him and standing beside him says, “I am the owner of that castle.” 

 Over the decades of our own lives, we have witnessed many kinds of flames and smoke: Cities and neighborhoods set afire, 

wars, personal tragedies, flames of injustice, Covid 19, national catastrophes on land, sea, and air, and like burning Sulphur the flames 

of wide-spread evil of diverse kinds. And we wonder, “Does anyone care?” His soul aching, the prophet Malachi asked, “Where is the 

God of justice?” (Mal. 2:17). 

 Does anyone care? The short answer is yes. The resurrection of Jesus from the tomb affirms this. His rising from the grave 

validates what the Prophets of the Jewish peoples said about Him. It validates all that He did and said about Himself during His sojourn 

on earth.  

Although modern day political and social engineers may embark on a journey to create a just society according to their vision 

of it, the only justice that has any lasting and universal success is rooted in the Divine principles expressed through the love of God in 

Jesus Christ.  

Jesus is our role model for how to live in the midst of the diverse flames and smoke of life. With the breath of His Spirit, He 

can bring inner strength to bear the burdens of daily life and work.  

His transformative power creates within us a new sense of who we are in relationship with others and Himself. His 

transformative Spirit indwelling us helps to establish a just, loving, healed, relationship with God and the human community. 

Yes, Someone cares. Someone cares about you and me and everyone else. That Someone is Jesus. 

No matter what destructive flames may have erupted and scorched the pathways of our lives yesterday or what flames and 

billowing smoke may be swirling about our landscape of life today, the Lord Jesus Christ really does care about us, our personal 

situations, and wants the best for us despite injurious flames and smoke (Romans 8: 35, 38 and 39; John 11:25; John 3:16).  

He is waiting. He has not forgotten you and never will. Do not tarry. He’s already standing next to you despite the fire and 

smoke of times past and present. He is standing beside you because He really cares about you. Take a moment, become still. Invite Him 

in. Turn your burden over to Him. (Matthew 11: 28, 29, and 30). May His graces and mercies which are without number be lavished 

upon you and your journey ahead. AMEN. 
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     Chaplain’s                          Corner:   

    REV. DR. LEE MARTIN 



Terry Greer Ships Storekeeper 

 

 

 

 

 

Let me introduce myself.  My name is Terry Greer. 

   My wife, Emma and I live in St. Augustine, Fla.  I served on the USS Saratoga from August 1974 through December 1975.  I 

went on one MED cruise 1974-1975 as a SKSR working in the Supply Department as ship’s company.  I learned a lot on that 

MED cruise some good, some bad, but didn’t we all at that age.  It helped me grow as a sailor in the Navy.   

    My career in the Navy went on for 13 ½ years whereupon I was medically retired in 1987.  I then continued serving the Navy 

as a Federal Employee working as a Supply Systems Analyst until 2015 when I retired with 40 years of combined service.  

    I still wanted to support our Navy, so I threw my hat in the ring to help the USS Saratoga Association with the ship’s store.  I 

accepted the responsibility for managing the Ship’s Store in January 2021 during the epidemic.     

   The ship’s store has gone through some changes when e-commerce was brought on board.  There was a learning curve at the 

beginning and we are still working out some bugs in the system.  I would like to take the time to say thanks for your 

understanding as we grow the ship’s store for the long haul. 

   I would like to bring to your attention the LAST of the USS Saratoga pieces of metal.  In stock we have currently 30 with 46 

more being procured.  They would make a great piece to lay on a desk or mantel.  Don’t miss out- when they are gone that is it.   

Photo below is example of what is carried in the ship’s store.  Please look at the web page www.uss-saratoga.com.   If you have 

any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at: #904-599-5796.  

    Hopefully, I will see you at the reunion in OCT, at Mobile, Alabama. 
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Shall handle all merchandise orders 

between reunions.                                                                                                                                       

Shall be responsible for ordering 

necessary merchandise for sale by the 

Association.                                          

Shall transport and sell merchandise 

at the Annual Reunion. 

For a complete inventory see Saratoga Association web site @ www.uss-saratoga.com 

about:blank
http://www.uss/


 SARATOGA ASSOCIATION OFF ICERS 

President: 

 Brad Senter 

  CVA-60   1961-1964 

Vice President: 

Bill Lack 

CV-60      1977-1980 

Secretary: 

Ed McCready 

CVA/CV-60   1972-1975 

Treasurer: 

Skip Burnham 
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Historian: 

Gene Cottingham 
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USS SARATOGA REUNION: 

The first reunion started by CV-3 shipmates 

was held in November 1952 in Long Beach 

California. 

  The CVA/CV 60 organization joined the 

CV-3 organization combining the two ships 

into one Association. 

Additional Working Members: 

Fran Gower-Silent Auction 

Nancy Hill-Silent Auction 

 

 

CV-3 Liaison 
Steve Medina 



** GOVERNMENT ISSUED PHOTO IDENTIFICATION IS REQUIRED TO VISIT. 
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OPTION: MURDER ON THE BATTLESHIP—LIVE MYSTERY THEATER 

Friday, October 22 (8:00pm) 
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